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Tuesday 9th September 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
        
School trips and experiences support your child’s learning both on the day of the trip/experience and 
back in the classroom.  At Brentfield we expect all children to attend the trips/ activities to enhance 
their learning experience. 
 

School Trip to The Gurdwara Temple  
Southall 

Relating to our topic Sikhism  
Year Group 6 
Date of Trip Friday 19th September 
Children will leave school at 9:45am 
Children will return back to school at 1:00pm 
The cost of the trip is £2  

 
This is a contribution towards the cost of transport 
by coach. The school has subsidised the rest. 

 
Payments must be made before N/A 
Travel arrangements Coach 

 
If there is a cost for the trip you will need to log on to Arbor to access payment.  If you are unable to log 
on then please inform the school office as soon as possible and staff will help you make the payment. 
 
All children will need to have a packed lunch (if your child is entitled to free school meals a packed lunch 
can be provided by the school), no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please.  

 
All children must wear school uniform. 
 
Please complete the permission for your child to attend this visit using the google form below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/hcQBjUQYMA 

  
 

Yours faithfully,  
 
Year 6 Team 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/hcQBjUQYMA

